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United Nations Global Compact
New York, NY 10017

United States of America

To whom it may concern,

SUBJECT: GRACE LETTER

Following our e-mail exchange starting 18/03/2011 we would like to humbly request a 90 day grace period for
the presentation of our first Communication on Progress (COP).

Our COP has been drafted and, after undergoing a thorough review, it is being modified to better respond the
reporting UN Global Compact requirements. While we started the COP preparation some time ago and have
participated in Network workshops on the subject we admit to underestimating the time required to produce a
COP which both accurately reflects our activities in the past year in a format responding to UN Global
Compact requirements. We will submit our first COP by May 31 2011.

You have our most humble apologies and assurance that our participation in the UN Global Compact is
important to us.

Thank you for your attention and, we hope, acceptance of this request.

Yours faithfully,

Wendy Blechynden
EURO MEC Srl
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